## Linda G. Bridge, PCAC

## Bee County \* Tax Assessor-Collector \* Voter Registrar

411 E Houston St. \* PO Box 1900, Beeville, Texas 78104 Fax 361-358-5417 email: linda.bridge@co.bee.tx.us

Office 361-621-1550

June 16, 2017

Marc Puig, Superintendent 2400 N. St. Mary's St Beeville, TX 78102

RE: Resolution for Collection of Taxes for Beeville Independent School District

Dear Dr Puig,

Please consider this a formal request for the Resolution Designating the Bee County Assessor-Collector of Taxes as the Assessor-Collector of Taxes for Beeville Independent School District. This resolution is based on the formula, as specified in the Agreed Judgment, of .075% of all personnel costs of the Tax Assessor-Collector's office.

Please be aware that the Bee County Commissioners Court may be considering an undetermined pay increase for county employees. In light of this information, I am unable to calculate the exact amount of collection fees for the resolution until the budget process is complete and the commissioner's court votes on the budget.

Please submit the resolution, as you have in the past, referencing amount of payment to be determined by applying the formula as set for by the Agreed Judgment. Please be aware that the exact amount due will not be determined until the county budget has been approved.

Please be aware that if atypical collection efforts are required; i.e. a roll back elections, the Tax Assessor/Collector is entitled to recover all additional costs attributed to theses extraordinary efforts. If this should occur, there will be a separate billing for time and expense actually incurred and attributable to the extraordinary efforts to collect ad valorem taxes under these circumstances.

Sincerely,

Linda G. Bridge, PCAC Tax Assessor-Collector Bee County, TX